Date: Thu, Dec 10, 2020 at 2:51 PM Subject: Retirement To: Marc Lieberson Hi Mr. Lieberson,

I recently have heard rumors of your potential retirement next year. You were one of my favorite teachers, and it will be sad to see you go. It is always such a blessing to learn from a teacher who doesn't just read off of a book, but rather inspires their students in a meaningful way. From the game Diplomacy to learning about U.S. History, I have many fond memories of your class last year. Your passion towards the subjects you taught were inspiring and admirable. Next year I am planning to take AP Economics and it will be sad not having you there, you were one of the good ones at OJR, and you will be greatly missed. I hope you have a great retirement, and best wishes to you and your family in this next step.

Sincerely,

Liam